
Secretary General attends 53rd Annual General Meeting, Conference and Exhibition of the
Caribbean Shipping Association (CSA)

Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge attended the Caribbean Shipping Association (CSA) 53rd Annual
General Meeting, Conference and Exhibition, hosted in Trinidad and Tobago. The Secretary
exchanged ideas with shipping experts and addressed the project that the ACS is currently working
on with CAF to improve connectivity in the region.


